
  

24 AUGUST - 31 AUGUST 2019 

TIME TABLE 

 

 

ST. MARY’S CATHEDRAL 

 

 

Saturday:  5:00pm - 6:00pm Confession  
24 August  6:00pm - Vigil Mass  
 

Sunday:  8:00am    Mass  
25 August  9:30am    Mass  

  11:00am    Mass with the 
    Cathedral Choir  
   5:00pm    Mass with Youth  
    Music Group 
   

 Monday  8:00am  Mass 
 26 August 11:00am -  12:00noon Confession 
  12:10pm  Mass 
 

 Tuesday  8:00am  Mass 
 27 August  11:00am - 12:00noon Confession 
   12:10pm  Mass 
 

 Wednesday  8:00am  Mass 
   28 August 11:00am  -  12:00noon Confession 
    12:10pm  Mass 
    7:30pm  Our Lady of the Miraculous  
     Medal Novena & 
     Benediction 
 

 Thursday  8:00am  Mass  
 29 August 11:00am  -  12:00noon Confession 
  12:10pm  Mass 
   

 Friday  8:00am  Mass  
 30 August 11:00am Holy Hour 
  11:00am  - 12:00noon Confession 
  12:10pm  Mass 
 

 Saturday      8:00am  Mass with  
 31 August    Anointing of the Sick 
 __________________________________________________________ 

 
 

ST. CATHERINE LABOURÉ 

Bedford Avenue Subiaco 
 

 Sunday   8:30am  Mass    
 

ST. FRANCIS XAVIER 

Windsor Street, East Perth 
 

 Sunday  9:30am Mass    
 

ALL SAINTS CHAPEL 

Allendale Square, Perth 
 Monday  to Friday     11:00am to 12noon  Confessions 
                12:10pm  Mass 

 

ST MARY’S CATHEDRAL 
Victoria Square, Perth, Western Australia 

Tel:  9223 1350   Fax:  9221 1716 
cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au  

www.stmaryscathedralperth.com.au 
 

Archbishop Timothy Costelloe SDB 

Fr Sean Fernandez  -sean.fernandez@perthcatholic.org.au 

Fr Conor Steadman-conor.steadman@perthcatholic.org.au 

Fr C J Millen - cj.millen@perthcatholic.org.au 

Fr Garner Vergara  - garner.vergara @perthcatholic.org.au 
___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

CELEBRANTS, COMMENTATORS AND READERS 
 

Saturday,  31 August 2019 
 

 6:00 pm Fr. Sean Fernandez 
   (C)  Helen Sisto 
   (R)  Connie Carroll 
 
 

Sunday, 1  September 2019 
 

 8:00 am Fr. Garner Vergara 
   (C)  Damien Bowen 
   (R)  Helon Ho 
   (R)  Eleanor Le Coultre 
 

 9:30 am Fr. Conor Steadman 
   (C)  Margaret Fane 
   (R)  Leticia Craig 
   (R)  Pam Mattes 
 

    11:00 am Fr. Conor Steadman 
 

    (C)  Anita Dragovic 
    (R)  Jochen Diedler 
    (R)  Stephanie Diedler 
 

  5:00 pm Fr. C J Millen 
 

    (C)  Ashton Godfrey 
    (R)  Thea Padam 
    (R)  Jacinta Jakovcevic 
 

 8:30 am ST. CATHERINE 
 

    Fr. C J Millen 
 

 9:30 am ST. FRANCIS XAVIER 
 

   Fr. Garner Vergara 
    (R)  Carol 
    (R)  Lourdes 
 (EOM) Monica 
Mass at St Francis Xavier is an interpreted Mass for the 
hearing impaired. Please join our community after 
9:30am Mass for Morning Tea in the Parish Hall.  Please 
bring a plate to share 
 

CATHEDRAL SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS 
1300 011 102 

Anne Engelbrecht     sgo1.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 

Josephine Cabagyo   sgo2.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
Janet Voon    sgo.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
Lyn Schwan sgo3.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 

   Stephanie Schenk  sgo4.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 

 
 

EXCERPT FROM POPE FRANCIS’ MESSAGE FOR MIGRANT AND REFUGEE SUNDAY - “Take courage, it is I, do not be afraid!” 
(Mt 14:27). It is not just about migrants: it is also about our fears. The signs of meanness we see around us heighten “our 
fear of ‘the other’, the unknown, the marginalized, the foreigner... We see this today in particular, faced with the arrival of 
migrants and refugees knocking on our door in search of protection, security and a better future. To some extent, the fear 
is legitimate, also because the preparation for this encounter is lacking” (Homily in Sacrofano, 15 February 2019). But the 
problem is not that we have doubts and fears. The problem is when they condition our way of thinking and acting to the 
point of making us intolerant, closed and perhaps even – without realizing it – racist. In this way, fear deprives us of the 
desire and the ability to encounter the other, the person different from myself; it deprives me of an opportunity to 
encounter the Lord (cf. Homily at Mass for the World Day of Migrants and Refugees, 14 January 2018). 
 

“For if you love those who love you, what recompense will you have? Do not the tax collectors do the same?” (Mt 5:46). It 
is not just about migrants: it is about charity. Through works of charity, we demonstrate our faith (cf. Jas 2:18). And the 
highest form of charity is that shown to those unable to reciprocate and perhaps even to thank us in return. 
 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL CONFERENCE - St Mary's Cathedral is home to a small St Vincent de Paul Conference of volunteers 
who visit people in need each week to provide food and other practical supports. The Cathedral Conference are calling on 
donations to assist those in need as part of the 2019 Winter Appeal. Envelopes will be available at all Masses this weekend. 
Every donation, however small, is greatly appreciated and goes directly to support those in need. Thank you for your 
support. 
  
MAGAZINES - Please pick up a copy of the new edition of the Cathedral magazine and the Record magazine. 
 

PIETY STALL VOLUNTEERS NEEDED - Thursday 8:30 - 10:30, Sunday half an hour prior to the 5:00pm and half an hour after 
5:00pm. Please call Anne Engelbrecht on 0420314184 or email Anne Englebrecht: aengelbrecht@bigpond.com 
 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY - PERMANENT PART TIME CLERGY NURSE - A vacancy exists for a permanent part-time (0.53 
FTE) nurse with the Catholic Archdiocese of Perth working under the supervision of the Episcopal Vicar for Clergy and the 
Clergy Liaison Officer, to coordinate the primary health care and medical services for ill and retired clergy in the Archdiocese.  
This position requires a positive and flexible approach, good communication skills and the ability to work independently. 
The successful applicant will be a Registered Nurse, with a current practising Certificate of Registration with an Australian 
Nurses Board and have a valid driver’s licence. An understanding of the ethos and values of the Catholic Church would be 
advantageous. Applications close Friday 30 August 2019. For the Job Description and to submit applications please email 
Julie Fuge, Manager Governance & Corporate Services: julie.fuge@perthcatholic.org.au 
 

DISCOVERING GLOBAL MISSION - Find out how health workers  Sarah & Damien assisted both medical staff and the 
community of Banz in PNG, and how sharing your skills can immerse you in a world of deep cultural discovery. Qualified 
medics, teachers, tradies, business and admins are always required.  Find out more - Sunday August 25th @ 1pm City of 
Perth Library Boardroom 202, 573 Hay St, Perth, can’t commit long-term? Try a 2-week Encounter Tour:  
www.palms.org.au/encounters 
 

CATHOLIC CHARISMATIC RENEWAL - CCR is holding the next 'CCR Together' event this Friday, 30th August at Orana Primary 
School hall, Querrin Ave, Willetton, commencing 7.30pm. The evening includes praise & Worship and a presentation by Mrs 
Judith Pinto titled "The Potter and the Clay". A collection will be taken up to support CCR and healing prayer will be available 
for those in need. Come along with family and friends and allow the Lord to speak into your heart.  The evening concludes  
with fellowship and a light supper. For further info contact Dan: 0409 849 049. 
 

TO THE PARENTS OF OUR YOUNG CHILDREN, MAY WE SUGGEST..... Relax! God put the wiggle in children; don't feel you 
have to suppress it in God's house. All are welcome! 
 

Sit toward the front where it is easier for your little ones to see and hear what's going on at the altar. They tire of seeing the 
backs of other's heads.  Quietly explain the parts of the Mass and actions of the priest, altar servers, choir etc.  Sing the 
hymns, pray and voice the responses. Children learn liturgical behaviour by copying you.  If you have to leave Mass with 
your child, feel free to do so, but please come back. As Jesus said, "Let the children come to me." 
 

Remember that the way we welcome children in church directly affects the way they respond to the church, to God, and to 
one another. Let them know that they are at home in this house of worship. 
 

TO OTHER MEMBERS OF OUR PARISH 
The presence of children is a gift to the church, and they are a reminder that our parish is growing.   
 

Please welcome our children and give a smile of encouragement to their parents.  If you see a parent struggling, please offer 
them support! 
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